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At the joint meeting of the ADOHTA National Council and the DHAA Board on Sunday 20th October 
in Sydney, both organisations reaffirmed the strong desire to represent Dental Hygienists, Dental 
Therapists and Oral Health Therapists with a unified voice.  
 
To achieve this goal, it was unanimously decided that work would commence immediately to ex-
plore ways to create a new association for the profession. Consultation with members and stake-
holders through surveys and focus groups will be conducted to collect ideas and identify potential 
barriers towards this process. A working group of ADOHTA councilors and DHAA Board members 
will meet in January 2020 to review the consultation reports and determine the next steps. 
 
State and Territory committees have already established many joint CPD events and further plan-
ning for 2020 are in progress. 
 
Directors of ADOHTA and DHAA are excited about the prospect of creating a new organisation 
that provides a strong unified voice for the profession and consolidates expertise and resources to 
promote oral health and strive for excellence in dental care to all Australians. 
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